
Please add to your prayer list:  
Hildi Williams 

Donna Spencer 
Mert Ingvoldstad 

Sonja Dunn 
Gerry Meyer  

Joy Neverman 
Bob Burke 

Pastor Keith Hardy 
Gloria Alvillar 

The family of Jo Musser-Krauss 
The Call Committee 

Watch over the pastor yet 
unknown who will be with us on 
the next part of our journey in 

faith. 
All those we hold dear in our 

hearts. 

Our Mission Statement  

In the Spirit of  Jesus, 

we grow in faith 

through  

worship and education 

while nurturing and  

serving God’s  
community.  

ADULT EDUCATION  
AND ACTIVITIES 

 
6:30 a.m. Tuesday Morning Men's Bible 
Study, AB Pocket Room. All m en of Our         
Saviour's - join us for a spiritual lift.  

 
10:30 a.m. Wednesday Morning Bible 
Study, is open to all m em bers of the 
OSLC Congregation in the  AB Café! 

The flowers on the 
Sanctuary Altar w ere 

given to the Glory of 
God by Jo Musser-

Krauss. 

A Special Congregational Meeting will be held 
on Sunday, September 12, 2021 after the 9AM 
service for the purpose of voting first on the Call 
Committee’s recommendation to be the next     
pastor at Our Saviour’s, and then to vote on the 
compensation package for the new pastor.  
 
This meeting requires a quorum of 10% of our total membership, 
or 42 members, be present in order to continue with the voting. 
There are no mail-in ballots or proxy votes allowed; you must be 
present in the sanctuary on September 12th to help reach the 
quorum, and to cast your vote. Please plan to attend this very 
special meeting on September 12th.  
 
Prior to the Special Congregational Meeting there will be 2       
opportunities to meet the candidate and her husband.  
 
The first will be held on Friday, September 10, 2021 from 
6:30PM-8PM in the Activity Building. The second w ill be 
on Saturday, September 11, 2021 from 10:30AM-Noon in the 
Activity Building. Light refreshm ents w ill be provided at 
both gatherings. Copies of the candidate’s bio and the               
recommended compensation package will be available to you. 
Please plan to come and meet the candidate and her husband at 
one of the times offered on September 10th & 11th, and to attend 
the Special Congregational Meeting on Sunday, September 12th.  
 
May God’s Spirit continue to guide us. 



Our Saviour’s  
   Lutheran Church     

1200 N. Campbell Ave.  
Tucson, AZ  85719    

 
 

Sunday Worship Time 
9:00 a.m. - Sanctuary 

 
 
 

Church Phone Number 
520.327.6521 

 
 

 

Staff  Connections 
Pastor Martha Neff Stum  (ex 1004) 

Interim Bridge Pastor 
prmartha@lutherantucson.org  

 
  

Steve VanMeter (ex 1003) 
Publications Coordinator  

publications@lutherantucson.org 
 

Graham Sims 
Handyman 

handyman@lutherantucson.org 
 
 
 

 

Office Hours 
Monday - Thursday 
8:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 

Website 
www.lutherantucson.org  

Donation option 

Please scan the    
image you see here                    

using your smart 
phone or tablet to 
donate directly. 

Thank you! 

 
 
 

General Fund Financial          
Information - 2021 

Weekly Offering 
     August 29              $4930.77 

2021 YTD           $199,598.77 
YTD Budget            $219,028 

Total Income & Expense 
through July, 2021 

Income               $47,452 
Expense             $33,770 

Thanks for your generous donations. The Food 
Bank is increasing food distribution as families 
are still struggling to recover from COVID and 
high unemployment.  The August item of the 
month is canned meats.  W e will continue    

collecting in-date canned and packaged products: cereal, rice, beans, 
spaghetti, pasta sauce, meals in a can, personal hygiene items and new 
or slightly used children’s books.   
 
For the 20th Anniversary of Sept. 11, 2001 ICS is participating in the 
annual National Day of Service and Remembrance by          
collecting children and adult diapers of any size as well as wet wipes. 
You may drop off donations at the Church Office or put them in the 
shopping cart that is on the patio Sundays.  

Isn’t it great to be back worshipping in person???  We 
are carefully monitoring the Covid situation and        
adjusting as needed.  As we continue, we are in need of 
volunteers to help us with the service.  If you are able to 
help with one of the volunteer positions (whether you 

have helped in the past or not) we would be so grateful for your help.  
Please let the service volunteer coordinator (Kathy                         
DeVinney, kmdrainbow@aol.com, 520-419-4321) know of your        
interest in serving your Our Saviour’s family in one of the positions 
currently vital to the Sunday morning service:  usher, lector (who will 
also help with communion in most cases, although this can be split if 
needed), acolyte, sound booth, altar guild.  If you have any concerns 
about what a position entails, please reach out.  WE NEED YOU!!!! 

Diakonia Classes will be held on                
Saturdays, starting on September 11 at 
9:00 AM. An online ZOOM class w ill also 
be available on Tuesday evening, 8/11, and in the 
fall. For  m ore inform ation, please visit w w w .diakoniaaz.org, 
or contact Kimberle Kennedy at 520-548-3884. Bonnie Phelps is a 
graduate of the Diakonia program. She would be happy to talk before 
or after Sunday worship with anyone interested in the Diakonia      
program.  

For those of you who know Eleanore Johnson, 
fondly called Miss Ellie, you know that she moved 
to Phoenix to live temporarily with her son,          
David.  From there she hopes within a year or so to 
be reunited with her youngest son, Glen and his 
wife Emmy in Texas. They are presently in           
Germany where Glen is stationed.  Miss Ellie’s 80th 

birthday is September 27th of this year.  If we were not having to deal 
with the Covid virus, we might be able to plan a celebration here at 
OSLC for Ellie’s 80th birthday.  Second best plan is a "card shower.” So 
those of you who might like to wish her well on her 80th birthday, here 
is her address: Eleanore Johnson 14832 N 61st Dr. Glendale, AZ 
85306. 

A Celebration of Life service for Susan Ressler will be held 
in Koch Chapel at 11:00 AM on Saturday, September 18th. 
More information will be announced as it is finalized.  

mailto:kmdrainbow@aol.com
http://www.diakoniaaz.org/

